
To: Mountain Regional Water Administrative Control Board Members
From: Brian Davenport
Date: April 2024
Re: Operations Department Update

*****
OVERVIEW OF PAST MONTH

1. We had 2 leak repairs this past month. One in Summit Park (see pic) and the other one
in Redhawk.

2. Crews have been doing PRV maintenance in the Northridge area

3. Sun Peak well 2 is in the process of being flushed and doing water quality testing.

4. The Lost Canyon crew replaced an old meter in a pump station in the Colony.

5. Treatment plant staff replaced the carbon in 2 vessels at the plant.(see pic).

6. Lost Canyon staff pulled a pump at Lost Canyon for repair.

FOCUS FOR NEXT MONTH:

1. Old Ranch pump station improvements-concrete work.

2. PRV maintenance.

3. Sun Peak well 2 project- getting the well online.

4. Upsize culinary process water piping at the treatment plant.

5. Start to remove dirt around the pond for the solar project anchors.






